
January 10, 2014

Mackenzie King Public School
Attn: Keith Hon and Kathy Haddock
51 Natchez Road
Kitchener ON N2B 3A7

Dear Mr. Hon and Ms. Haddock:

Thank you for your gift. You have truly shared our wish... so all will be fed

When you made your donation, did you imagine the face of an unemployed friend who
quietly needed help? Perhaps your image was of a grandmother sipping a cup of hot
soup. or of a relieved father who was able to feed his family today. Maybe you
remembered the sense of peace from watching a child asleep after a nutritious dinner.

Whichever image you envisioned, you chose to acknowledge your neighbours’ struggles by
providing support with your donation of food. Your donation of 4l8 lbs will set food on the table
and provide hope for many of the 28,200 neighbours who will ask for food assistance from The
Food Bank and our 82 community food programs in the coming months.

Thank you once again. We trust that your act of generosity towards others has filled you
with the same sense of hope and joy that comes with receiving food and knowing there
are neighbours that care. May peace and prosperity be with you throughout the coming
year.

Sincerely,

Wendi Campbell
Executive Director Our Guarantee

We will not exchange, se/l
or share your name with
other organizations.

We will handle your donation
with respect and confidentiality.

We will use your gfi to obtain,
warehouse, and distribute food and/or
in accordance with your directions.


